
 

October 3, 2023 
 
Via Email: ferrarof@realcrg.com  
 
CRG Services Management, LLC 
c/o Fred Ferraro 
300 Barr Harbor Drive, Suite 720 
Conshohocken, PA 19428 
 
Re: Extension Request Letter 
 2951 Betz Court Site 
 NPDES Permit Application No. PAD390265 

Lowhill Township, Lehigh County  
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) will hold a public hearing to accept 
additional comments on the documentation and plans associated with the Individual NPDES 
Permit Application No. PAD390265 on October 25, 2023. The comment period closes 15 
calendar days after the public hearing.   
 
Therefore, the DEP hereby grants an extension of the timeline to submit the necessary 
information to address both the technical deficiencies in your application and the public 
comments. All information necessary must be submitted by December 9, 2023 or DEP may 
consider the application withdrawn. 
 
If you have questions about your application, please contact Daniel Ahn by e-mail at 
dahn@lehighconservation.org or by telephone at 610-391-9583 x2997 and refer to Application 
No. PAD390265. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Holly Kaplan  
 
Holly Kaplan 
Assistant District Manager 
Lehigh County Conservation District 
 
cc: Snyder, Secary & Associates, Joshua Hoffman, jhoffman@pennoni.com 

Lowhill Township, Jill Seymour, jseymour@lowhilltwp.org  
 Keystone Consulting Engineers, Ryan Christman, rchristman@kceinc.com 
 Lehigh Valley Planning Commission, srockwell@lvpc.org 
 Lehigh County Conservation District, permits@lehighconservation.org 
 DEP NERO Waterways and Wetlands, rojevin@pa.gov & gciravolo@pa.gov  
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